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Important dates - Term Two & Three
School Board Meeting- Tonight  - Wednesday 26th June at 7pm

Matariki Breakfast
Matariki Mahi 

Thursday 27th 7am
8.30 - 10am 

Matariki Holiday Friday 28th June - School Closed

Learning Summaries emailed 
home

Wednesday 3 July (after school)

Home & School Meeting Friday 5th July at Hyde Park Cafe @ 8.45am

Last Day Term 2 Friday 5th July

First Day of Term Monday 22nd July

Learning Conversations Tuesday 30 July and Thursday 1 August (3.15 - 7.15pm)

Kahui Ako - Teacher only 
Day - School Closed 

Friday 30th August 

Matariki 2024

This year Matariki goes ahead as usual, 
a decent start in the darkness at 7am, 
some of our wonderful tamariki sharing 
their knowledge with us all and time to 
reflect. 

And a little something extra. This year 
we are extending our invitation to 
include some time after breakfast to 
stay and bring in the Māori New Year 
with a muster to clean out some of the 
old and give room to the New Year.
 
This might include planting, weeding, 
skipping some old rubbish into the 
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bins, showing the kids how to use a scrubbing brush or maybe read a wee story or 
two. We hope you would like to come and spend some time as a school community 
and share this with your kids. 

We understand that time is precious and are grateful for any that you can spare. If 
you are a keen bean please email: amanda.searle@th.school.nz  

Ngā manaakitanga.

Mahi for Matariki
Check out the Matariki Mahi Board, 
what would you like to put your name 
down to help with. All offers of help 
will be gratefully received. 

Learning Summaries (reports) 
and Learning Conversations
(confirming information emailed home last week)

Learning Summaries - emailed to you Wednesday 3 July (after 
school)

Learning Conversations - 
Tuesday 30 July and Thursday 1 August (3.15 -7.15)
Please book through Skool Loop.
NB we’ve had a few hiccups with the booking system, please 
let us know if we can help with this.

Phone  06 3643071 or email office@th.school.nz
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Whaea Shar’s Farewell

Thanks to all the parents and caregivers that 
came to Whaea Shar’s final assembly. It was a 
wonderful celebration of Shar’s time here at Te 
Horo School. 

Good luck with the big move Whaea Shar, we look 
forward to seeing you popping back into school 
real soon! 

Cookie Dough Collection & Leftovers
Thank you to those that were able to support the Year 8 camp fundraiser by 
purchasing cookie dough.  These will be available for collection from 2:50 pm 
on Thursday 4th July from the school office.
Leftovers!  We have 8 packets of chocolate chip cookies and 4 packets of oat 
and raisin cookies leftover (we had to purchase whole cartons).  If you are 
interested in purchasing one or some of these please email 
danielle.mcmurchie@th.school.nz.  These will be sold by first in first served at 
$15 per packet.  Many thanks!

Home & School Committee

Next meeting - Friday 5th July at Hyde Park Cafe, Cnr Te Horo Beach Road and 
the Old State Highway 1 at 8.45am.

PADDY’S MART (OUR SCHOOL FAIR) COLLECTION - NOW OPEN

School Holidays are a GREAT time to have a clean out of all your toys, books 
and bric a brac.  Get the kids involved helping you have a clean out and bring 
all your good quality used items to Room 1 where we are collecting all these 
lovely things to sell at Paddy’s Mart.

HELP ON THE DAY AT PADDY’S - We still need helpers, 
lots of helpers, so if you can help on the day at Paddy’s - 
Saturday 14th September then please do get in touch 
homeandschoolchair@th.school.nz  Many hands make light 
work and it’s for such a good cause as all proceeds go back 
to our school and our kids.  
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Free Range Eggs for Sale at the School Office 
 
Te Horo Home & School continues to sell eggs, orders are taken weekly by 
Wednesday morning 9am for a Friday collection. 1 dozen eggs for $8 with $1 per 
dozen being donated to Te Horo School.

Choir Visit: Charles Fleming Retirement Village

Mr E and the THS Choir performed at the Charles 
Fleming retirement village on Friday.  The residents 
were absolutely delighted to be the audience for such 
talented and passionate singers.  This group has 
worked so hard and deserves to be celebrated!
Many thanks too, to the whānau who made this trip 
possible. 

AG DAY - NOVEMBER 12th 
 
 HOROWHENUA BOYS & GIRLS AGRICULTURAL CLUB INFO

It’s Agricultural Club time again, and we would like to encourage students to be 
thinking about rearing a calf, lamb or kid.

Birth dates for calves are 1st July - 31st August, Lambs & Kids are 15th July 
onwards.
If your family needs support finding a lamb please contact the school office as we 
may be able to help.

Another option for students that like to garden is growing flower & vegetable 
gardens. Last year we had students that grew gardens at home and also at school 
in the school garden. If your child/ren may need support please feel free to email 
Maddy West maddy.west@th.school.nz 
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Ag day will be held on Tuesday 12th of November this year, with group finals being 
held in Levin on 22nd November. If you have any questions please feel free to 
contact Rachael in the school office by phone or email. Phone  06 3643071 or email 
office@th.school.nz

Ballot for Term 4 2024 & Term 1 2025

Te Horo School Out of Zone Enrolment Places Term Four 2024 & Term One 2025
The Te Horo School Board has determined that a total of 5 new entrant places are 
likely to be available for Year 0 -1 in Term 4 and Term 1 2025 and 5 Year 7 & 8 
Places for out-of-zone students for Term 1 2025.

The exact number of places will depend on the number of applications received from 
students who live within the school’s home zone.
For students seeking enrolment within Term 4 2024 & Term 1 2025, the deadline for 
receipt of applications for out-of-zone places is noon on Friday 23rd of August 2024.

Parents of students who live within the home zone and intend enrolling their child at 
any time during the next year should notify the school at their earliest convenience 
to assist the school to continue to plan appropriately. Ballot forms are available from 
the school office office@th.school.nz or call 06 364 3071.

If the number of out-of-zone applications exceeds the number of places available, 
students will be selected by ballot. If a ballot for out-of-zone places is required for a 
Term 4 2024 or Term 1 2025 start, it will be held on Monday 26th of August 2024 . 
Parents will be informed of the outcome of the ballot within three school days of the 
ballot being held.

Enrolment at the school is governed by an enrolment scheme, details of which are 
available from the
school office.

Ngā mihi nui
A very big Thank you to Mrs McKay’s parents Les and Diane, and to Mr Saunders and his 
wife Jo, for working on tidying up our gardens. We are very grateful for your wonderful help 
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Funzone Holiday Programme
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